
 

 

 

 Circular No (12) for 2019  

Eid al -Fitr holiday, 1440 Hijri  

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  

 

On the occasion of the upcoming happy and blessed Eid al-Fitr 1440 Hijri;  as 

per the directives of His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President  

or the UAE, the UAE Cabinet has decided that Eid al-Fitr holiday for the 

ministries and federal entities this year will extend for one week starting on  

Sunday, June 02, 2019. Regular working hours will resume on Sunday, June 09, 

2019. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt congratulations to 

the President His Highness Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, His Highness 

Sheikh Mohamed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of 

the UAE and Ruler of Dubai, His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, 

Crown Prince of Abu Dhabi and Deputy Supreme Commander of the UAE Armed 

Forces, and Their Highnesses the Supreme Council Members and Rulers of the 

Emirates, on the occasion. 

 

We also offer congratulations to the people of the UAE and Arab and Islamic 

nations around the world. 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) 
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